
Parent bulletin 22.03.24 

Our prayer this week: 

 

Canteen 

We have had an unexpected change to our break and lunch time today, this will continue 

next week on Monday and Tuesday. The drainage system in the school kitchen has collapsed 

and we have had contactors working to resolve this today. They will continue their work 

over the weekend and Monday and Tuesday followed by a ‘deep clean’ so that we can 

resume our usual provision.   

I would like to tell you that the pupils’ response to this situation has been amazing, they 

were flexible and resilient and I am very proud of their conduct and response to this 

situation. 

What the school have done: 

At each break time all pupils were provided with a snack and a drink, at lunch time all pupils 

were provided with lunch which consisted of a sandwich, snack and drink. I took the 

decision to pay for any food or drink consumed at this time due to the inconvenience the 

pupils faced. This will continue on Monday and Tuesday. If your child would be happier with 

a snack/food from home this is warmly welcomed also.  

Conduct 

The pupils with the most conduct points this week and therefore winners of a weekly queue 

jump pass are: 

Year 7 – Abbigail W 

Year 8 – Megan J 



Year 9 – Lewis B 

Year 10 – Hafsa K 

Year 11 – Lucy C 

The community recognition prize winner this week is: Daniel B in year 8 – well done! 

Attendance  

100% attendance winners this week are: 

Year 9 Thomas 

Year 10 Lily 

Year 8 Ava W 

Year 10 Bella 

Year 7 Amelia St 

Well done to all pupils who have been rewarded with an Amazon gift voucher. 

We had over 750 pupils in school today, which is fantastic display of community. Well done 

everyone. 

Rewards and sanctions 

Hopefully most parents now have access to www.classcharts.com if you do not have your 

child’s code please contact the school office and we can share this with you. Please find 

below the information we have shared with the pupils to outline our expectations for 

behaviour. 

 

 

http://www.classcharts.com/


 

 

For more information please see the parent guide: 

https://pages.classcharts.com/wp-content/uploads/Class_Charts_for_parents_guide.pdf 

Year 11 

Staff will be running Easer revision classes across subjects on the following dates throughout 

the Easter holidays to support year 11 pupils: 

Tuesday 2nd April 
Wednesday 3rd April 
Tuesday 9th April 
Thursday 11th April 
 
If pupils wish to attend the reply slips must be returned next week, in order to comply with 

safeguarding regulations. 

Year 8 parents evening: 

18th April 4pm-6.30pm virtually on SchoolCloud, which is the first week back after Easter. 

Letters will go out on Monday 25th in form time and bookings will open on this day. 

Thank you for your support,  

Ms Gilligan 

 

https://pages.classcharts.com/wp-content/uploads/Class_Charts_for_parents_guide.pdf

